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4™ November 2019

Dear Sir/Madam
Re: Consultation on Admission Arrangements from September 2021

The Trust Board of the North Cornwall Learning Trust is currently determining proposed primary school
admission arrangements for September 2021. The School Admissions Code requires us to consult on
the admission arrangements at least every 7 years, so we are inviting comments on the proposed
Admissions Policy.

The Trust Board wish to continue to follow the locally agreed admissions policy, therefore there are no
proposed changes to the current admission arrangements or oversubscription criteria.

The Trust Board have prepared a draft Admissions Policy, to be agreed, subject to formal consultation.
The period of formal consultation opens on Friday 8™ November 2019 and ends on Friday 20"
December 2019. After this period the Trust Board will consider any consultation responses and
determine their final admission arrangements which will then be published on our website by 28"
February 2020.

A copy of the draft Admissions Policy for North Cornwall Learning Trust Schools can be obtained from
the school or downloaded from the individual schools websites:
http://www.camelford.cornwall.sch.uk/

https://www.otterhamschool.co.uk/website

http://www.stbrewardschool.co.uk/website

https://stteathschool.com/

The Trust Board would welcome responses to the proposed policy from local parents/carers, local
community members, relevant bodies and admission authorities. If you wish to comment on the
proposed admission arrangements then please send your response in writing either by post to
Admissions Consultation, c/o Sir James Smith’s School, Dark Lane, Camelford, Cornwall, PL32 9UJ or by
email to jknock@nclt.academy Comments should be received no later than 4pm on Friday 20™
December 2019.
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